Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, April 16th.

Students, a reminder that crop tops, spaghetti strap shirts or dresses, short shorts that show your
bottom, hoods, hats, and slippers are not appropriate attire for school. If you have to pull your top or
shorts legs down or look down to make sure all is well, don't wear it. Please do not wear these items to
school, or you will be dress-coded.

The Panther PACK will be meeting today during advisory in Ms. Boscarino’s room.

Today’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Teachers in Theme! Student leadership will be around to
advisory classes this morning with slips for you to fill out your guess for today’s theme. Put the slip in
the Wacky Wednesday bucket outside of the student leadership room for a chance to win a prize!

Attention Drama Club, there WILL NOT BE Drama Club today after school.

8th grade students, a reminder that tomorrow is the PSAT. Make sure you have your Chromebook
tully charged and your Chromebook charger with you in the morning. You may also bring water, a
snack, and calculator with you into the testing room. Make sure you arrive at school on time
tOMOIrow.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



